
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON DISTRICT BULLYING POLICY   

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on May 20, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at Memphis, Michigan, the Board of 

Education of Memphis Community Schools will hold a public hearing to consider the Districts Bullying 

Policy. 

 
The Board may not adopt its Bullying Policy until after the public hearing. A copy of the proposed policy, 

is available for public inspection during normal business hours at 34110 Bordman Rd., Memphis, 

Michigan. 

 
This notice is given by order of the Board of Education. 

 
         Karyn McCue, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


